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Sept 9, 2024 
 

LFPTN240909SXC 
 
Product Termination Notification for Littelfuse part numbers IXGF25N300. 
 
To our valued Customer and Partners, 
 
Littelfuse would like to notify you about the immediate termination of the following part number: 
 
IXGF25N300 – 3kV High Voltage IGBT ISOPLUS i4-Pak 
 
There is no last time buy nor last time delivery possibility. 
 
We encourage you to contact your Regional Sales Representative of Field Application Engineer in case of 
questions.  
 
 
Best Regards, 
 
 
Antonio Quijano 
Product Management Analyst, WBG and Multi-Chip Discrete 
Littelfuse, Inc. 
AQuijano@littelfuse.com 
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